DON’T MISS OUT!!

You could win up to $500!
The odds ARE in YOUR favor...

Now is the time to buy your lottery raffle tickets!
The raffle takes place every Monday thru Sunday in October
(31 days), and if your three-digit number is picked,
YOU will win either $100 or $500!!
Boy, that money will sure come in handy for holiday shopping!
Won’t you be bummed out if your colleague wins
and you didn’t even buy a ticket?

NOW IS YOUR CHANCE!

Evergreen High School has just kicked off its school-wide lottery fundraiser. Every class
is selling the tickets. Here’s how it works:

You may purchase a raffle ticket for $10 each. You will receive an envelope with a
single lottery raffle ticket with a three-digit number. Fill in your name, address, and
phone number on the ticket. Give the stub, along with $10 to the seller. The other part
of the ticket is yours to keep for your records. If your three-digit raffle number matches
IN ORDER, the number of the EVENING Ohio Lottery Pick Three drawing on any day
(Monday through Sunday) in October 2017, you are a winner. Since this three-digit
number is yours for the entire month, there is a chance you could win more than once.
If your number is drawn Monday thru Friday or Sunday, you will receive a $100 prize.
On Saturdays, the winning number receives a $500 prize. All the winners will be
notified by phone as well as posted in the high school office. (All profits are split
between the classes.)

If you are interested in buying a raffle ticket, or have any questions, please see...

Doug DeSloover-- 9th grade advisor, Rm. 301

Mary Desmond-- 10th grade advisor, Rm. 300

Tina Jones 11th grade advisor/prom advisor.
Jenny Conrad-- 12th grade advisor, Guidance Office

or most high school students.

Good Luck!



EVERGREEN H.S LOTTO RAFFLE

Evergreen High School will be holding a raffle during the month of
October to raise money for the classes of 2018-2021. Each raffle
ticket has its own THREE digit number imprinted on it. If your ticket
number matches IN ORDER the number from the Ohio Pick Three
evening drawing any night during the month of October 2017 you
are a winner! How much do you win?

If your number is drawn on a week night or a Sunday evening, you
are a $100 winner. If your number is drawn on a Saturday evening,
you are a $500 winner. Keep in mind, your number may be drawn
more than once during the month, thus multiple wins are possible.
Winners will be notified by phone. Checks will be mailed within 2-4
weeks.

Tickets are $10 each and can be purchased from any high school
student. We are tentatively planning on selling tickets during home
football games, so look for EHS sellers there. Also, tickets may be
purchased through the mail.

Send in your name, address, and phone number to:

Evergreen High School
Attention: Mary Desmond
14544 County Road 6
Metamora, Ohio 43540

Include a check for $10 made out to Evergreen High School.

A ticket will be randomly chosen for you and sent to your address.
If you purchase tickets through the mail, the request must be
postmarked by Monday, September 25th. Students will be selling
tickets through Friday, September 29th.



